
 
 

ONEWATER MARINE INC. 

ENVIRONMENT AND ENERGY POLICY 

(Adopted as of January 26, 2022) 

 

OneWater Marine Inc. (the “Company”) has adopted this policy, which lays out the Company’s approach 

to environment and energy. It applies to all OneWater Marine employees and staff. 

As one of the largest premium boat dealers in the United States, we know as well as anyone how 

important it is to protect our environment and waters and we are sensitive to the consequences of 

environmental risks such as climate change, rising sea levels, natural desalination, and other phenomena.  

Business Operations 

As a result, we are wholly committed to conducting the Company’s business operations in a manner that 

demonstrates responsibility and accountability for our impact on the environment. This ensures that our 

employees have clear expectations and direction to act in a way that lessens our environmental risks by 

minimizing emissions, reducing waste production, and using natural resources responsibly.  

To that end, we are having a recurring dialogue with internal and external stakeholders to better 

understand ongoing and developing environmental issues, environmental business risks, and developing 

new approaches and strategies to minimize our impact. These strategies are both informed and approved 

by our senior leadership. 

Environmental Policies and Initiatives 

Today, we have strict guidelines in our code of conduct that ensure all employees are behaving in 

compliance with environmental laws, rules, and regulations. We also have a number of Clean Marinas, 

which exceed regulatory requirements with regard to their environmental protection practices. These 

marinas take added measures to address critical environmental issues such as sensitive habitats, waste 

management, stormwater control, spill prevention, and emergency preparedness. 

Within our facilities, we have taken steps to adopt LED lighting conversions in a number of dealerships 

and install smart thermostats that reduce energy consumption and improve resource efficiency. We are 

actively evaluating additional energy conservation measures that can be taken across our facilities.  

We have programs in place to appropriately recycle waste oil in a way that is safe and minimally 

impactful on the environment. Similarly, we have programs for battery core returns to ensure that 

consumers dispose of old batteries in an environmentally responsible manner. 

As a business, we are dedicated to taking appropriate actions to protect the environment and ensure that 

future generations of boaters are able to enjoy the same waters that we do today.  

https://floridadep.gov/rcp/clean-marina/content/clean-marina-program

